



Dear Parent/Carer,

I am writing to you about an exciting extra-curricular opportunity for your child.

The Go Wild! after-school club offers KS2-aged children an opportunity to engage in a variety of outdoor activities such as shelter building and orienteering, while exploring some simple aspects of the Christian faith.

The club runs for five weeks with up to 12 children and will be delivered over the course of a half term. Go Wild! will run from 3.30-4.30pm on Tuesdays, starting on 14th January and run every week until the final session on 11th February.

The Go Wild! club easily connects with several different aspects of the KS2 curriculum – including geography, science and religious education – in particular, the exploration of Christian values.

There are only 12 places available for Go Wild! this half term; places will therefore be awarded on a first come, first served basis. If you are interested in your child attending Go Wild! Club, please register at the school office where you can fill in the registration form.

The cost is £2 per child, per session. This will contribute towards purchasing and maintaining the equipment required. Payments can be made directly to BCY once you have registered interest at the school office and been allocated a place:

Bury St Edmunds & District Christian Youth - Reg Charity 30-91-49 01288828

Children will need to wear suitable outdoor clothes (they will need to bring these to school with them and get changed at the end of the school day) and will not be able to take part without them. Suitable outdoor clothing includes:

- · Long sleeves
- Long trousers
- Wellies
- Waterproof coat and trousers (if possible)
- · Sun hat and sun cream (if the club is held during summer months)

All clothes should be items that you don't mind getting wet and muddy.

If you have any questions, or would like to know more, please contact Phil at clubs@bcy.org.uk.

Many Thanks,
Phil Warren
Primary School Worker
BCY
clubs@bcy.org.uk

